March 31, 2020

Tenant

Address

Long Beach, CA 90802

Dear XXXXXX: 

Myself and the Owner of the property want to take a moment to offer our sincere concern and best wishes to you and your family during this unprecedented situation. Thank you for reaching out with regard to COVID-19 effecting your employment/financial status and ability to make rental payments.  We are confident that together we can successfully get through this.
California’s Governor and also the City of Long Beach have issued Executive Orders regarding eviction protections for those evictions for non-payment of rent where tenants can show evidence to support the direct relationship between their failure to pay rent and their increased expenses or lost income resulting directly from COVID-19.  Specifically, if you are sick with COVID-19 or caring for someone in your family who is sick with COVID-19, loss of wages or hours, lay-off, or other income reduction resulting from COVID-19, you may qualify for assistance.  
We empathize with you and want you to understand that we are all in the same situation. But we need your help. Providing you with a safe, well-maintained home requires that we receive the rent we depend on to pay our expenses, including our employees and vendors. We are prepared to work with you on an individual basis to ensure that no one is left behind, and we will consider ways to keep you in your home for the long term.  
The local eviction protections do not mean that rent is waived, but it can be deferred until after the local emergency is over. Unless you advise otherwise, we will assume you will be able to timely pay your rent.  If you will not be able to timely pay your rent because of financial consequences due to the COVID-19 virus, please provide us with documents which show you have been affected, such as letters from your doctor or employer, pay stubs, or similar. As the COVID-19 situation continues to unfold and the government issues new guidance, we will continue to take all of this into consideration.  The Owner understands that this is a difficult time for everyone and will assess each situation individually

Sincerely, 

